
Student Transfer Fee Waiver Request

Beau and Amy Gillard have inquired about the possibility of a waiver of the student transfer fees for two

grandchildren (Courtney Gillard) that Child Protective Services has placed in their home. Both of these

children are at the elementary school. I recommend that our school board grant a waiver of the student

transfer fees for these two children.

*l move that Waskom ISD grant a waiver of the student transfer fees for the two grandchildren of Beau

and Amy Gillard that have been placed by Child Protective Services into their home.


